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Dear Entity Travel Manager 

On 20 September 2016, Singapore Airlines commenced direct international services from Canberra to 
Singapore and Wellington. 

The following table provides information on departure times and frequency. 

SINGAPORE AIRLINES ‘CAPITAL EXPRESS’ FLIGHT SCHEDULE 

DEPART ARRIVE 
FLIGHT 

DURATION 
MON TUE WED THUR FRI SAT SUN 

Canberra 00:35 Singapore 05:40 8:05 ✈ ✈  ✈  ✈  

Canberra 11:00 Wellington 16:15 3:15 ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈ 
            

Singapore 23:00 Canberra 09:45 7:45  ✈  ✈  ✈ ✈ 

Wellington 21:20 Canberra 23:10 3:50 ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈ 
Flight departure and arrival times are quoted for the point of departure or arrival (local time).  
Check-in for SQ292 (00:35 departure Canberra to Singapore) commences during the evening of the night prior. E.g. Check-in for the 
00:35 Thursday departure commences at approximately 21:30 Wednesday evening. 

Direct flights from Canberra to Singapore and Wellington reduce the duration of these trips. This not 
only applies to travel where Singapore is the final destination, it can also be relevant to reduce the 
number of legs required for travel into Asia, Europe and the United Kingdom.  

WoAG Travel Advice 2016/25 provided guidance to entities on booking international travel via the 
online booking tool - AeTM. QBT is liaising with entities to provide information on Singapore Airline’s 
new services and offer refresher training on the use of AeTM for international bookings. This training 
includes guidance on how to change the variable search parameters to present a variety of flight 
options. 

If you or your Travel Arrangers would benefit from further AeTM training, please contact your QBT 
Account Manager. Additionally, WoAG Travel welcomes feedback or improvement suggestions 
regarding AeTM functionality and/or ease of use. 

Please contact the WoAG Travel team if you have any questions or require further information. 
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